
Report: NEP District Level Workshop held on 02-03-2024 

On 2nd March 2024, Pt. NRS Government College, Rohtak, in collaboration with the Internal 
Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), organized a one-day district-level workshop on the National 
Education Policy (NEP) 2020. The workshop aimed to disseminate information about the key 
provisions and implementation strategies of NEP 2020, fostering a deeper understanding 
among educators and stakeholders. 

The workshop witnessed active participation from 130 participants representing various 
colleges across the district. Eminent academicians and experts were invited to share their 
insights on different aspects of NEP 2020, facilitating meaningful discussions and exchange of 
ideas. 

Dr. Lokesh Balhara, Principal of Pt. NRS Government College, extended a warm welcome to 
all participants and formally introduced the chief guests, Professor Narasimhan B. and 
Professor Rajeev Kumar from MDU. 

Professor Narasimhan B. delivered a comprehensive presentation on the implementation of 
NEP 2020, elucidating the key provisions and strategies in a simplified manner. His lucid 
explanations helped participants grasp the essence of NEP and its implications for the education 
system. 

Professor Rajeev Kumar focused on the vision and salient features of NEP 2020, highlighting 
its transformative potential in fostering holistic development, promoting innovation, and 
ensuring inclusivity in education. His insights provided attendees with a broader perspective 
on the overarching goals of NEP. 

Dr. Amit Sehgal, Associate Professor at Pt. NRS Government College, gave valuable insights 
into the concept of the Academic Bank of Credit (ABC) introduced under NEP 2020. He 
addressed queries related to ABC and clarified doubts, enabling participants to better 
understand this innovative mechanism. 

Dr. Ekta Sharma hosted the workshop, ensuring smooth coordination and active engagement 
throughout the sessions. Dr. Harsh Nandal, Organizing Secretary, formally expressed gratitude 
and gave a vote of thanks to all participants for their enthusiastic participation and valuable 
contributions. 

The one-day workshop on NEP 2020 at Pt. NRS Government College, Rohtak, proved to be a 
resounding success, attracting a diverse audience from various colleges across the district. The 
insightful presentations and interactive sessions facilitated a deeper understanding of NEP 2020 
and its implications for the education sector. The collaborative efforts of organizers, speakers, 
and participants exemplified the commitment to educational reform and excellence in the 
district. Such initiatives play a crucial role in fostering dialogue, collaboration, and capacity 
building to realize the vision of a progressive and inclusive education system envisioned by 
NEP 2020. 

 

 



 





 


